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Licensing Unit, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 

ZRd February 201 2 

File Ref: MGE0109CT0064 
Our Ref: 31 1 

Re: Waste Licence Revia.! Appli 

Dear SirlMadam, 

ati n - WO21 7-01 

On the 14'h July 2010 RPS submitted an application to the EPA for a review of waste licence 
WO21741 on behalf of Killarney Waste Disposal Ltd. This application was issued to the EPA 
in accordance with the requirements of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 
2004 and related to the proposed increase in waste intake from 40,000 to 59.000 tonnes per 
annum and the acceptanm, appropriate treatment and recovery of End-of Life Vehicles at the 
existing Material Recovery Facility (MRF) at Aughacureen, Killarney, Ca. Kerry. 

This application was processed by the EPA and assigned a reference number WO217-02. 

Further to this application on the 2gth August 2010 the EPA issued a Notice in accordance 
with Articlel4(2)( b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, as amende$ 
requesting additional information. RPS submitted a response to this request on the 10 
October 201 0 on behalf of the applicant. Receipt of this information was acknowledged by the 
EPA on the 13'h October 2010. 

We understand that there has been no further correspondence on this application to date. 

Killarney Waste Disposal Ltd. as the largest recycling company in the south west of Ireland is 
currently making a significant contribution towards meeting t he  recycling targets of the current 
Waste Management Plan for the LimericWClarelKerry Region 2006-201 1. Killarney Waste 
Disposal Ltd. 1s experiencing a growing demand from their domestic and commercial 
customers to increase the amount of dry recyclables collected for processing and this 
demand formed the basis for the review application in July 201 0 as it cannot be currently met 
under the current licence. 

Killarney Waste Disposal Ltd. requests that their application for a licence review as applied for 
in July 2010 be progressed as soon as possible in order to respond to the increased demand 
for collection and processing of dry recyclables in the region. 

Killarney Waste Disposal Ltd. would be grateful if t h e  €PA could provide an update on the 
progress of the review application as soon as possible or indicate when a decision on the 
application can be expected. 
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We trust this is satisfactory and look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

Yours sincerely, 

RPS 

cc: Mr. Sean Murphy, Killarney Waste Disposal Ltd., Aughacureen, Killarney, Co. 
Kerry. 
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